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To:       Mayor Dan Olson, City Council Members, City Manager Norm Beagley 
From:  Fire Chief Ryan Lind 
Date:   August 5, 2022 
RE:       Extrication Tools 
 
  
 
Santaquin Fire and EMS recently posted a request for bids for new battery powered extrication tools to replace 
our aging equipment.   
 
We received three bids from various manufacturers and suppliers.  
  
After closely reviewing the bids, and ensuring they complied with the desired specs, we would like to 
recommend the TNT Rescue Tools supplied by Elite Extrication and Equipment be awarded the  bid and move 
forward with the purchase.  

TNT’s bid was the only responsive  bid that fully met our required specifications.    The other two bids we 
received did not fully comply with the required specifications.    

TNT’s total bid for the tools came in at $54,050.00.  I have attached TNT’s bid for your review.   

 


